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July 31, 2018 
 
 
By Electronic Mail 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re:  Cases 18-E-0067 and 18-G-0068 
Orange and Rockland Electric and Gas Rate Cases 
Request for Further Extension of Suspension Date 

 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Please be advised that Orange and Rockland Utilities, Inc. (“Orange and 
Rockland” or the “Company”) wishes to amend the request made by letter dated July 30, 
2018, for a further extension of the suspension date in the above-referenced 
proceedings.  If an extension of the Suspension Date becomes necessary, Orange and 
Rockland is willing to accept a further extension of the Suspension Date through 
February 22, 2019, with the understanding that Staff and the parties would support 
establishing a “make-whole” provision covering the period January 1, 2019 through 
February 22, 2019.  The Company understands being “made whole” to have the same 
meaning described in the Company’s June 29, 2018, initial request for an extension of 
the Suspension Date. 

 
The Company requests that, if necessary, the Commission consider the 

additional provisions described in the Company’s July 30, 2018 letter at the appropriate 
time in these proceedings.   

 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 
 

 
     Very truly yours, 
      

      /s/ Enver Acevedo 
 

 
c: Hon. Dakin D. Lecakes (via electronic mail) 
 Hon. Maureen F. Leary (via electronic mail) 

All Active Parties in Cases 18-E-0067 and 18-G-0068 (via electronic mail) 
 


